
Freedom of information request NCC-027856-17 
 
Thank you for your recent Freedom of information request for the following information: 

I would like to request copies of all correspondence between Notts County Council and Gedling 
Borough Council associated with the GBC planning application 2017/0207 - development of retail 
units/flats at St. Wilfrid's Square, Calverton (granted planning permission on October 18th 2017) 

Our response; 

Nottinghamshire County Council (“NCC”) Planning and policy team were consulted on this application 
on the 31st March 2017, however, it did not meet “NCC” protocol criteria, so no response was 
provided. 

Please find attached document that contains all of the information that Highway Development control 
team have on this matter, I have been advised that there are no other records that exist from our 
search of electronic and physical files. 

I have also for you information provided you the direct link to the application on the planning portal: 

https://pawam.gedling.gov.uk/online-
applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=constraints&keyVal=OLGX2PHLLXL00 
 
If you are unhappy with the way your request was dealt with and wish to make a complaint, please 
write to the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, 
NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the above reference number 
 
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Resources Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72323 
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